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www.dsfire.gov.uk Acting to Protect & Save

The Licensing Team
North Devon Council
PO Box 379
BARNSTAPLE
EX32 2GR
Email: licensing@northdevon.gov.uk

Protection Delivery
Barnstaple Fire Station
North Road
BARNSTAPLE
EX31 1PA

Your Ref: Date: 09 July 2024 Telephone:
Our Ref: 00134115/676697/PN/HW Please ask for: Paul Nolan
Website: www.dsfire.gov.uk Email:

Dear Sir/Madam

Licensing Act 2003
Application for a New Premises Licence  
Premises: Freshwell Camping, Moor Lane, Croyde

I refer to the application received on 8 July 2024 for the above premises. 

Based on the information provided the Fire and Rescue Authority has no 
observations to this application. 

The responsible person for the premises must carry out a fire risk assessment, 
record significant findings and take appropriate action.  The Fire and Rescue 
Authority considers that the significant findings should include an evaluation of the 
means of escape and the number of people that can safely be accommodated on 
the premises; this capacity should include all people on the premises including staff 
and performers.

Further information can be found in the “Safety Advice’ section of our website:
http://www.dsfire.gov.uk/

Yours faithfully

Paul Nolan
Fire Safety Inspector

c.c. freshwellcampinginfo@gmail.com
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